
The Surrey County Council 
Proposed Provision of a Zebra Crossing 

 in D4006 Nightingale Road, Guildford 

Notice is hereby given that Surrey County Council, in exercise of their powers 
under Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, and after 
consultation with the Chief Office of Police in accordance with Section 23(2)(A) 
of the said Act of 1984, propose to introduce a zebra crossing in D4006 
Nightingale Road, Guildford. The centreline of the proposed zebra crossing is 
to be located 11.2m west of the junction of D4006 Nightingale Road with A3100 
London Road. The proposed crossing is to be 6m in width and the width 
between studs of the crossing will be 4.2m. 

A copy of the plan showing the location of the proposed raised zebra crossing 
may be viewed on-line at www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/policies-
plans-consultations/roads-and-transport-consultations, or during normal 
opening hours  at: - 1. Guildford Library, 77 North Street, Guildford, GU1 4AL; 
and 2. Reception, Surrey County Council, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, 
Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ. If you wish to make representations relating to the 
proposal you must send them in writing, stating the grounds on which they are 
made either by a) using the online form via the webpage quoted above; or b) 
to the undersigned, at Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel House, Merrow 
Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ, by 01 November 2024. 

Dated 11 October 2024 
Authorising Officer: Lucy Monie 
Director - Highways, Infrastructure and Planning 
Enquiries to: Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, 
Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ, Tel: 0300 200 1003 
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